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Night work to install boomgate, replace signposts and        

re-install traffic lights within the M8 on-ramps in St Peters 

The M4-M5 Link Tunnels will undertake work to install boomgates, replace two sign 

posts and re-install traffic lights within the St Peters Interchange on-ramps near the 

Gardeners Road ramps to the M8 in St Peters. 

 

What we're doing 

The work is scheduled to occur over four (4) night shifts from Monday 23 May to 

Friday 27 May 2022, between 9:00pm and 5:00am. 

Due to the high volume of traffic during the day, this work has been scheduled in line 

with a planned maintenance closure of the M8 to ensure the safety of pedestrians, 

motorists and workers.  

Work will involve: 

• setting up traffic management  

• setting up a safe work area with site specific environmental controls 

• drilling a core hole into the ground  

• saw cutting the road for traffic cable installation  

• installing traffic lights and electrical box 

• attaching the sign faces to the posts 

• removing all traffic management and reopening all lanes. 

 

Additionally, installation of a moveable median strip within the M8 on and off ramps 

near Campbell Road and Euston Road will continue from previous closure in April. 

 

Equipment required for this work includes, but is not limited to; trucks, traffic control 

(including traffic control vehicles) and other light vehicles, mobile cranes (franna), 

elevated work platforms, generator, lighting tower and hand tools.  

How this affects you 

This work will at times be noisy. The Project is committed to mitigating construction 

impacts on surrounding residents by: 
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When  

Monday 23 May - Friday 27 

May 2022 

Hours of operation  

9:00pm - 5:00am  

Where  

St Peters Interchange on-

ramps near the Gardeners 

Road Bridge, St Peters 

 

For more information 

please call 1800 660 248 or 

email your enquiry to 

info@m4-

m5linktunnels.com.au 

 

 

We speak  

your language 
 

Need an interpreter? 

Call the Translating and  

Interpreting Service on  

131 450. 
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• scheduling noisier activities such as saw-cutting as early as possible 

• consulting with directly impacted residents ahead of the work taking place  

• using noise blankets and other barriers to reduce noise impacts where possible 

• directing temporary lighting away from properties 

• using non-tonal reversing beepers and instructing workers to keep noise to a minimum. 

Traffic changes 

Temporary changes to traffic routes around the work site will be required. This work has been scheduled in line with a 

planned maintenance closure of the M8. Traffic control and signage will be in place to assist motorists through these 

changes. 

If you have an enquiry or complaint or you want to provide feedback about this update, please contact the M4-M5 Link 

Tunnels team toll free on 1800 660 248, email info@m4-m5linktunnels.com.au or write to PO Box 63, Mascot, NSW 

1460. 

Locations of upcoming night work  
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